
INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY  
 The Parks Department is implementing an Inclement Weather Policy at the Simpkins Family Swim Center  At the discretion of supervisory staff, the swim center may be closed due to the following weather conditions: 

 If lightening or thunder is present or pending 
 If a Severe Storm Warning has been issued 
 If rain, hail, wind or any other weather condition presents a safety concern 
 If the swim center experiences a power outage 
 If there is low attendance due to weather conditions  

Swim Center staff will announce weather-related pool closures in the following ways: 
- E-mail alert (see below)* 
- Automated message at 454-7948 
- Signs posted in the driveway of the swim center 

 *If you would like to be notified via e-mail of pool closures due to inclement weather, please provide your e-mail address to the staff at the front desk.    
If you have questions regarding this policy, please contact Rebecca Hurley at 454-7930 or by e-mail at Rebecca.Hurley@santacruzcounty.us 


